
From: jennifer thackeray
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: U-180525
Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 8:43:24 PM

To Whom It May Concern.

I am extremely worried about
the prospect of having Smart 
Meters on Whidbey Island. The 
area of greatest concern for me 
is health because I know that if 
I have to live near one my 
health will go seriously 
downhill. Anyone's health would, 
whether they initially are aware 
of it or not. 
Please, please do everything you 
can to disallow this from 
happening.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Thackeray
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